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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week - Lighting up Life and Learning 

Bees – Morgan & Bertie    Butterflies – Millie R & Max 

1AN – Sheryl & Phoebe  1CJ – Lydia & Simon 

2H – Ellie & Cade      2B – Rayan & Molly 

3L – Mason & Theo      3R – Alfie & Tallulah 

4C – Olivia & Lily    4T – Kayden & Porsha 

5O – Ruby & Florence  5S – Lillie C-V & Lily-Mae 

6B – Corey & Rebecca 

 

Thank you for your support with Number Day last Friday. We had a fun filled maths day across the 

school. If there are any more last-minute contributions of sponsor money, please can you get them to 

the office as soon as possible please. 

Year 2 have enjoyed their swimming sessions this week – they have a day off today and finish the 

term with a swim tomorrow. 

The weather is a bit wet as we head towards the end of this term. Here’s hoping that it cheers up a 

little during our break and you have a restful and enjoyable half term. Enjoy pancake day! 

We break up at normal time tomorrow and return on Monday, 19th February.   Jennifer Bayne 

 

                                              

  

 

 North Wiltshire Swimming Gala 

Well done to our swimming term of nine children in Year 5 & 6 who represented St Sampson’s at the 

North Wiltshire Swimming Gala last Friday. There was a lovely atmosphere and plenty of parental 

support as we competed against four other schools. Overall, we came 4th with everyone putting in 

some great individual performances and absolutely giving their best. 

Team: Owen, Bryn, Jay, Freddie R, Savannah-Mae, Olivia B, Lucy, Emily & Matilda 

 

 

10p Toast 

We continue to thank St Sampson’s Church who are subsidising us running this. If you would 

like to purchase for Term 4 online, please make sure you do by Sunday, 18th February. 

http://www.st-sampsons.wilts.sch.uk/


 

Girl Scouts World Thinking Day – Thursday 22nd February 

Each February 22nd, Guide Scouts and Girl Guides across 150 countries in the world  

celebrate World Thinking Day. It’s a day of international friendship and a time to stand  

up for the causes that could improve the lives of girls around the world. 

On this day, we are inviting any children who are part of the Scouting Movement (Rainbows, guides, 

Beavers, Cubs, and Scouts) – boys or girl – to wear part of or all of their uniform to school, if they 

would like to. Also, we would love for them to share what it means to belong to the Scouts or Guides 

and what they enjoy about it, with their class. 

Sadly, on this occasion, we ask Year 5 NOT to join in as they will be on a school trip and, for 

safeguarding purposes, we would like everyone to be in school uniform. However, they can wear their 

scout uniform on Friday, 23rd instead if they would like to. 

 

Uniform Reminders 

Thank you for all that you do to ensure that our children come to school in the correct uniform. It is 

greatly appreciated. There are just a few things that are slipping occasionally, so please can I take 

the opportunity to remind everyone of the following: 

 Black school shoes should be worn to school, not coloured trainers (unless it is a PE day) 

 Hair accessories should be school colours only 

 Tracksuit bottoms / leggings worn on PE days should be plain black / grey / dark green / 

navy 

 PE T-shirts should be plain white and a school jumper can be worn over the top 

 
Football Results 

On Tuesday, Years 3,4 & 5 had home football matches against Kempsford Primary School. Lots of 

children were involved and a big thank you goes to Leo G, one of our Leading Lights Games Captains, 

in Y6 who helped organise and referee the games. 

The teams and results are as follows: 

Year 3: won 6-3  

Archie, George, Eric, Eli, Theo L-W (4), Jasmine, Rupert (1), Harrison, Oliver R (1) 

 

Year 4: won 9-1  

Sofia D, Arthur (3), Florence, Daniel (2), Emma (1), Ralph, Toby, Chase (1), Finley, Grayson, 

Isabella M, Theo  

 

Year 5: won 8-1  

Alex (1), Jasper, Jack C (2), William B, Roman, Freddie R, Freddie W , Oscar (1), Eddie (2), 

Jay (2), Archie  
 


